PLEASE POST

SEDE is proud to announce that we will be hosting:
3nd Annual Indigenous Awareness Week

September 23 – 27 2013
The week offers an opportunity to discover and learn about Indigenous peoples in Canada. The week honours the many Indigenous cultures across the country including the Métis, the Inuit and First Nations. The week also offers an opportunity to collaborate with community partners and draws active participation from McGill students, faculty and staff.
Take time to browse through the week’s activities-from the opening and closing ceremony-to an excursion to the Kahnawake Cultural Centre. We invite you to discover and learn about Indigenous peoples of Canada; their histories, their cultures and about contemporary issues. 

To kick-start the week, Friday September 20 is the 12th Annual Pow-Wow, located on lower campus, hosted by the First Peoples’ House.

Visit our Website for the week’s schedule

Visit us on Facebook
FREE ADMISSION 

